6[ (@ aso Q/Zaiuraz gas @ompany

é] C@aso, gexas
July 23, 1958

ADDFESS REPLY TO:
P.O. BOX 1384
JAL NEW MEXICO

Mr. R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager

0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

In compliance with your request in your letter dated July 21, 1958,
this will advise that El Paso Natural Gas Company has disconnected from
the following Jalmat gas well:

Date of Disconnect
Albert Gackle

Sinclair State No., 2-K S$23-T23-R36 July 23, 1958
Although we propose to leave our pipeline and metering facilities in

place, the well will remain disconnected until further notice from the
Commission,

Yours very truly,

EL PASO NATURAL GAS C AN7

/

J. W. Baulch, Jr.
Gas Production Engineer

JWB,Jr:bjc
cc: Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr., Director
0.C.C. Santa Fe, New Mexico
Mr, E. A. Utz, Gas Engineer
0.C.C, Santa Fe, New Mexico
Mr. Paul Johnston (2)
Albert Gackle, Hobbs, New Mexico
Mr. F. N. Woodruff
El Paso Natural Gas Company, El Paso, Texas



